
MIDLAND COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION 
 

REQUEST FOR EQUIPMENT QUOTE 

EXCAVATOR MOUNTED FELLER/BUNCHER HEAD 

 
The Midland County Road Commission is seeking quotes for an Excavator mounted feller/buncher head. 
.   
 
Vendors shall submit detailed information on their products and quick links if available.  Price quotes 
need to be complete and include time needed from order to delivery.  Vendors may have multiple 
products fitting our need and contact/website links need to be included in case more information is 
needed. Each item at a minimum needs to have 1-2 pages of description of the product, how it would 
work with our equipment, and how it will fit our need. 
 
Listed below is our current equipment and the need that we are trying to fill.   
 
Our Excavator is a 2015 John Deere 250G.   
 
The Midland County Road Commission wishes to be able to reach the back side of the ditch with our 
excavator to grab, cut, and move the tree to the middle of the roadway.  Frequently electrical wires are 
near, so a good grasp of the tree is a requirement.  Many trees (frequently Ash) are dead and have few 
limbs.  If the head can also de-limb the tree, that would speed up the process.  Large or heavily limbed 
trees will still need to be removed by hand. 
 
The head needs to be compatible with JRB VersaLoc Coupler. 
 

Each equipment quote shall be submitted via email, or envelope. The submittal shall contain the details 
of each piece of equipment, quote, delivery time, and contact information.   Each envelope shall be 
labeled “Midland County Road Commission – EXCAVATOR MOUNTED FELLER/BUNCHER 
HEAD”.  
 
Proposals are due on March 3, 2017 at 9:00 AM. 
The proposals must be delivered to: 
 
 2334 North Meridian Road  OR  info@midlandroads.com 
 Sanford, MI 48657 
 
All questions regarding this request shall be emailed to info@midlandroads.com . Questions will be 
accepted until 4:00pm on Feb 27, 2017. Answers to the questions will be sent to those who submitted 
them in the form of an emailed response. The Road Commission would like to thank all interested 
consultants in advance for the preparation of their proposals. 


